
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3 There was heard a report by Inspector Iain Sibbald, Police Scotland, advising 
the Partnership 
 
(1) that body worn video cameras would be introduced to Glasgow towards the 

end of 2025; 
 
(2)  of the work with major supermarkets to combat shoplifting, which had come to 

an end as the supermarkets felt that sales had reduced during this period; 
 
(3) of the days of action to target speeding offenders, with 43 offences detected; 
 
(4) of the work to combat illegally modified e-bikes; and 
 
(5) that officers would target areas of youth disorder following the recent incident 

at Merkland Court. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; and 
 
(b) raised concerns and questions that were addressed by Inspector Sibbald. 
 
 


